
Please support this bill!  This disrespect for living beings in the world has to stop! 
 
Eradication is not management!!  Please do your job, stop the killing, find a way to manage your wildlife 
without killing, without roundups, without traps, without poison!   
 
Use common sense, support HB4075! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Vicki Cook, GRI  
Buckeye, Az. 
 


